
Katie: (610) 529-4303, Youth@sycamorehillchurch.org 
505 Schoolhouse Road, Hockessin, DE 19707 

Office Phone: 302-239-2403, E-mail: office@sycamorehillchurch.org 

 
 

November 24, 2024 
Dear Parents, 
  

 We are excited to start sign ups for our two 2025 trips for the Sycamore Hill Church Youth Ministry.  In 
this letter you will find information regarding the 2025 Winter Youth Retreat and MFuge Summer Camp.  Below 
you will see important dates and costs for each trip. 
 

2025 Winter Youth Retreat 
Date: January 24-26, 2025 
Cost: $160.00 per person 
Sign-Up Deadline: Sunday, January 19, 2025 
Payment and Permission Form Due: Sunday, January 19, 2025 

No Refunds for cancellations after Sunday, January 19th       
 

2025 MFuge Summer Camp 
Date: July 7-12, 2025 
Cost: $370.00 per person 
Sign-Up Deadline with a $75 Deposit Due: Thursday, February 6, 2025 

Deposits are non-refundable after February 6th  
Cancellation Deadline Wednesday, April 30, 2025 
Cancellations after April 30th will require a $150.00 cancellation fee (Deposit + Additional $75) 
Full Payment and Forms Due: Sunday, June 1, 2025 

No refunds for cancellations after June 1st  
 
 Please sign up for both trips online through Church Center.  Visit https://sycamorehill.churchcenter.com 
and register under “Sign Ups”. You can also find the sign-up links on https://sycamorehill.life/youth-winter-
retreat and https://sycamorehill.life/mfuge.  You must fill out both forms to hold your spot for MFuge and the 
Retreat.  You can either pay online with your sign up or by turning in cash or a check directly to Katie Coleman.  
Additional permission forms will be needed for both trips.  MFuge forms will be sent out in the Spring.   
 

Checks for both trips can be made out to “Sycamore Hill Church.”  Please use the following designations 
in the memo line: “DF: Youth Events-Retreat” or “DF: Youth Events-MFuge.” Finally, turn all money in directly 
to Katie Coleman or to the church office.  Please do not put checks in the offering plate.   
 
 We realize that the retreat and summer camp can be very expensive, especially if you send multiple 
youth on each trip.  The youth ministry has scholarships available for both trips.  If you need help paying for 
these trips, please let us know, and we will work out the necessary arrangements.  We are also flexible to 
arrange delayed payments for either trip.  Please do not let money stop you from sending your youth!  Please 
see the attached information letter for further details. 
 
 We truly value both of these trips and have seen youth make life-changing decisions while on them.  We 
look forward to spending time with your youth and watching how the Lord moves in their lives.  If you have any 
questions, please let us know.   
  

Sincerely, 
Katie Coleman 

https://sycamorehill.life/youth-winter-retreat
https://sycamorehill.life/youth-winter-retreat
https://sycamorehill.life/mfuge

